COPY. .
Llopd's Register of Shippng
71, Fenchurch Street, E.C 3.

5th November, 1936.

Dear Sirs,
I am in receipt of lir. Sandersen's letter of the 4th
instant returning the approved plans of midship section, profile

& decks, and plllar sections which I forwarded to you in

connexion with the S.5. "INCRID THORDEN", and the contents have
been duly noted.
Thenking MNr. Sandersen for his attention,

i am, Pear firs,

Yours faithfully,
Secretary.

The Surveyoms,

COPENHAGEN.
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